tlougher@purerail.com.au

From: tlougher@purerail.com.au

Sent: Friday, 23 August 2019 3:04 PM

Cc: george.muscat@transport.nsw.gov.au; 'Operations’; Kyle Devine; Helen Broadbent
Subject: HIGH VIZ Long Pants TFNSW Rail Sites

Importance: High

Good Afternoon valued employees,

Please be advised that the upcoming Sydney Trains Maintenance Division requirement on the new reflective High
Visibility long pants does not apply on TFNSW I&P Divisional Rail Sites.
At this stage the issue is not a standard operating requirement for TFNSW come 31 August 2019.

A copy of this will be placed on our website.

Many Thanks,

FLRE RAL
ABN: 73 600 809 925

Tracey Lougher
Accounts Manager
M: 0455 734 339

Please send all Remittances through to: accounts@purerail.com.au
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